
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

The children have settled well this half term and many are making super progress with their reading, writing and 
maths. As always, the more you can support your child at home the faster they will progress with their learning. 

To that end, we are sending home project homework for each class in addition to the usual homework they  
receive. The idea behind the project homework is that you engage with your child in an activity and support 
them in the research and creative aspects. Each class has a project related to their learning for next half term. 
You will have received a separate letter today detailing the homework. 

We are hoping to display the finished pieces of work in class so please ensure that these are sent in on the first 
day back after half term. 

From all at Concordia we hope you have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you and your children 
again on Monday 30 October for the first day back 

Kind regards,  

       

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 20 October 2017 

 ATTENDANCE  

 The star of the week in Bluebell Class is Emma. Emma has been 
making an incredible effort to stay focused during RWI. She pays 
close attention when learning new sounds on the carpet and has 
started working really hard to present her work neatly in her book.  
Keep up the hard work, Emma! 

The star of the week for Sunflower class is Adam. Adam has been 
working extra hard on forming number bonds using three numbers 
and has formed some super addition sentences using number 
bonds. He has also been extremely focused during guided reading 
time, completing his independent activities to a very high standard. 
Adam is a fantastic role model in the Sunflower class.   

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 95.4%. Attend-

ance for Sunflower Class this 

week was 96.3%. Well done 

Sunflower for being the top 

class for three weeks in a row!  

Please remember we do not 

authorise holiday absences  

during term time. 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

A big thank you to all the parents and their  
children for the lovely welcome to your school. 
Thank you for your patience while I waited for 
my visa, I'm excited to finally be teaching at 
this fantastic school. Since I arrived I have 
been busy getting to know all the children and 
working hard to make sure our classroom is 
full of learning. I'm looking forward to the rest 
of the year! 

THANK YOU FROM                     
MS HOLLOWS  


